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Inland

eévenue

London

AAI Alarms Ltd
Security House

Stirling Industrial Estate
Stirling Way
BOREHAMWOOD
WD6 2BT

728/33080 16625/PKR

Dear Sir

CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY SCHEME

I refer to your telephone call to this office on 26 May regarding your company's exclusion

from the Construction Industry Scheme.

Please note that I can confirm that by the nature of your operations (installation of security
systems etc) you are not included within the Construction Industry Scheme either currently
or when the new system begins on the 1 August 1999.

Finally I enclose the construction Industry booklet and your attention is drawn to the
highlighted Section on page 38 and if you require any further information regarding this

matter do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

AN

PK REILLY
Revenue Executive

1001/CAK/1/8095PR/27.05
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